From: (CAB-VESTAGER)

Sent: mardi 10 mars 2020 14:37

To:

Cc: CAB VESTAGER ARCHIVES

Subject: RE: DG EBU - Meeting with Margrethe Vestager

Dear

Thank you for your telephone call just now.

I confirm your message below has been well received and we will revert in the coming weeks.

Best wishes,

Kim JØRGENSEN, Head of Cabinet and Christiane CANENBLEY, Deputy Head of Cabinet Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Margrethe VESTAGER



Rue de la Loi 200 BERL

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

⊋ec.europa.eu

From: <u>@ebu.ch</u>>
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 2:32 PM

To: CAB-VESTAGER)

©ec_europa.eu>

Subject: FW: DG EBU - Meeting with Margrethe Vestager

From:

Sent: mardi, 18 février 2020 13:36 To @ec.europa.eu

Subject: DG EBU - Meeting with Margrethe Vestager

Dear Ms Jorgensen,

We would kindly like to ask for a possible meeting with Commissioner Margrethe Vestager, together with our

As the global association of public service media, the EBU would be particularly keen to discuss the fundamental role public broadcasters have to play in a disrupted European digital landscape, as well as some broad ideas on the application of competition rules to global tech giants.

Ideally, we'd be very grateful for a meeting before the summer break, if at all possible.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

With my kindest regards,

